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SPS Announces New Director of Special Services
At the April 7th School Board meeting, the Board unanimously approved
the appointment of Chris Rohde as the district's next Director of Special
Services. Chris will be replacing Alison Marchese, who will be retiring in
July 2022 after over 37 years with Scarborough Schools.
Chris has been a member of the Scarborough School roster since he
started in the district in 1999. He has been the Assistant Director of
Special Services since 2005.
 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR! Community
Dialogue - May 11th
Scarborough Community-
I am pleased to announce that a Community Dialogue is being
planned for Wednesday, May 11 from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. at
Scarborough High School. We hope you will join us and participate in
charting a course for Scarborough Schools now and into the future.

Join us to exchange ideas about a strategic vision for the
future;
Staff, parent/family and students surveys will be going out
soon - we need your feedback;
Our Leadership Team will be facilitating conversations on focus
areas generated from our surveys;
We will also be presenting information on the new primary
school building project.

Please mark your calendar! Watch your email for our survey. We will
be sending out more detailed information soon.
 
Regards, 
Geoff Bruno
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We would like to thank Alison for all she has done for our district - she will be greatly missed. And we
would also like to congratulate Chris for his next venture with SPS - as the new Director of Special
Services! Best of luck to both!

Approved 2022-2023 School Calendar
The 2022-2023 school calendar was approved at the April 7th School
Board meeting. The only major change from the previous 2021-2022
calendar is an additional staff professional development day on October
7, 2022 (no school for students). The balance of the calendar is very
similar to years past, including holidays and vacation days for staff and
students. For our K-5 students, there is a slightly different format for
them for their �rst days of school (8/31 and 9/1), as noted on the calendar.

For those of you interested in knowing daily absence rates due to
general illness by school, that information will be available on our
Scarborough Public Schools Website, in addition to the already
existing COVID numbers by school for each week. Please note that
the data about student illness rates is an overall percentage of
students absent, calculated as a daily average for each week, and
includes ALL illnesses, not just those that are COVID related.

The Scarborough Public Schools Website has more detailed information on the number of COVID-19
positive cases by school. We will continue to update information on the website each week, so please
visit the link above for the most recent information by school.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WMMrSR5Poo9F1w26HQ4VfTgSSSr4KnEI/view?usp=sharing
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More on the Winter Panorama Survey Results
Students in grade 3-12 took the Panorama SEL Survey in February. Staff
on March 18th have begin reviewing and analyzing the data to gauge
progress on our district-wide goal of social and emotional learning as
well as to re-focus our efforts in areas indicating a need for
improvement. The link below contains a highlight of the data across all schools.
 

Highlights of the Winter 2022 Student SEL Survey Results
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Family Matters! Student Survey Responses: Thinking about everything in

your life right now, what makes you feel the happiest?

Wentworth School Middle School High School

Become a Substitute!

Upcoming SPS Events - Mark Your Calendar!
2021-2022 School Calendar

 
April 15 - No school - staff or students
April 18 - Patriot's Day - Central O�ce Closed
April 18 - 22 - School Vacation
April 28- School Board Meeting & Public Hearing on FY23
Budget

The Maine Department of Education and Educate Maine have partnered together to promote more
individuals to become substitutes by offering full reimbursement for the fees associated with
�ngerprinting and background checks as an incentive. Please consider this opportunity if you have
time to support our students in this way.
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Links to Our Schools

Blue Point Eight Corners Pleasant Hill

Wentworth School Middle School High School



Health & Safety
Please make sure you review the UPDATED Student Health Self
Assessment questions for 2021-22 below EVERY DAY before sending
your child off to school.
 
TOGETHER, we can make our schools as safe as possible!

Services & Information
 
Spec. Services | Alison Marchese, amarchese@scarboroughschools.org 
Transportation | Sarah Redmond, sredmond@scarboroughschools.org
Food Services | Peter Esposito, pesposito@scarboroughschools.org
Athletics & Activities | Mike LeGage, mlegage@scarboroughschools.org
Curriculum I Monique Culbertson, mculbertson@scarboroughschools.org 
Community Services | Todd Souza, tsouza@scarboroughmaine.org

Tech Support

https://sites.google.com/a/scarboroughschools.org/sps/central-office/special-services
mailto:amarchese@scarboroughschools.org
https://sites.google.com/a/scarboroughschools.org/sps/central-office/transportation
mailto:sremond@scarboroughschools.org
https://sites.google.com/a/scarboroughschools.org/sps/central-office/nutrition-program
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http://www.scarboroughathletics.org/
https://sites.google.com/a/scarboroughschools.org/shs/student-life/activities
mailto:mlegage@scarboroughschools.org
https://sites.google.com/a/scarboroughschools.org/sps/central-office/curriculum-assessment
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https://www.scarboroughmaine.org/departments/community-services/
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For technology assistance with SPS student laptops, please send a message to
techsupport@scarboroughschools.org and someone from Technology will be in touch to assist you.

Facebook @scarbmeschools

Scarborough Schools

259 U.S. Route 1, Scarborough, … (207) 730-4100

scarboroughschools.org
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http://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=259%20U.S.%20Route%201%2C%20Scarborough%2C%20ME%2004074%2C%20USA&hl=en
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